4. Kingdom of the Netherlands--Curacao and Sint Maarten--2011 Article IV Consultation
Discussions

The Executive Board endorses the thrust of the staff appraisal in the report for the 2011 Article
IV consultation discussions with the Kingdom of the Netherlands-Curacao and Sint Maarten

(SM/11/292, 11/4/11).

It is expected that the next Article IV consultation discussions with the Kingdom of the
Netherlands-Curacgao and Sint Maarten will take place on a 24-month cycle. (SM/11/292,
11/04/11)

Decision No. 15029-(11/112), adopted

November 18, 2011



